GRAND JUNCTION BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
MINUTES
March 4, 1982
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Grand Junction Board of
Adjustment was called to order at 8:06 a.m. by Chairwoman ANITA JOHNSON.
Other members present were, BLAINE FORD, MEARLEN BROWN, CATHY CLARK, and
JIM PEARCE.

Also present were Assistant Zoning Administrators DANIEL DAVIS and
LANCE WILLIAMS, Secretary VICKI WOODDELL and petitioner CARL APPELIN, JR.

FORD/BROWN 4-0 TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 2, 1982 MEETING AS
SUBMITTED.

#82-2 Consideration of a request to vary the side yard from 10' to 8' and the
front yard from 25' to 15 1/2' to provide a location for an active
solar system and to allow a construction of a solar greenhouse.

Petitioner: Carl W. Appelin, Jr.
Location: 2444 Cortland, Grand Junction

BROWN/PEARCE 4-0 TO APPROVE THE PETITION AS SUBMITTED.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:18.



